
IN MEMORY OF 

It is with heavy hearts that we share the passing of retired ADC Misty.  During her 7 years of 
dedicated service Misty worked in the Bureau of Fire, Arson and Explosives Investigations, and 
was partnered with Detective Michael Douglas serving the South Central Region. Misty 
averaged over 100 calls for service per year and investigated 1,023 fires over the course of her 
career. She earned recognition as one of the most active ADC’s in North America. Misty also 
worked in the community and schools on arson awareness efforts. She reached more than 
11,000 students during her years of service.  
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Our deepest condolences, thoughts and 
prayers are with Misty’s handler, Detective 

Michael Douglas, during this hard time.  


